
St Robert’s R.C. First School Newsletter 

We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth 
of Jesus 

Head Teacher: Mr D Sutcl iffe 

St Robert’s RC First School, Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 1QF 

      E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk 

      School website: www.st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk                            

Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 
8/10 

Liturgy 
Swimming 
Y3/4 parent afternoon from 1pm 
NUR parent evening 3-5pm 

Tuesday 
9/10 

Y3 visiting synagogue and 
Great North Museum 
REC/Y2 parents afternoon 
After school club - Tag Rugby  

Wednesday 
10/10 

NUR/Y1 parent afternoon 
After school club - Tennis  

Thursday 
11/10 

After school—multi sports 
Whole parent evening  
3-6pm 

Friday 
12/10 

Celebration 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec - 97.9% 

Year 1 -  98.5% 

Year 2  - 97.7% 

Year 3  - 98.2% 

Year 4  -  98.1% 

Whole school:  98% 

National target: 96% 

 

4th October 2018 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

supported the 

McMillan Coffee 

afternoon. We 

raised an 

amazing  

£327.11 

Next weeks Statement to live by :  I understand that   
 rights match responsibilities. 

N Violet 

R Natalia 

1 Jack S 

2 Max 

3 Amelia 

4 Indie  

N Millie 

R Rohan 

1 Tyson 

2 Sam 

3 Harry 

4 Ben B 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 1 

PACKED LUNCHES:  If your child brings a packed lunch to school could you 

please ensure that it is packed with healthy food and not crisps and sweets. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL ADMISSIONS: The portal is now open for applications for 

middle school and these should be completed by 31 October. Click here for link  

OPEN EVENING MIDDLE SCHOOL: Newminster and Chantry Middle Schools 

have an open evening on Wednesday 10th October @5pm for year 4 parents. 

OPERATION ENCOMPASS: See the attached letter regarding Operation 

Encompass, a project that aims to support children and young people who are 

affected by domestic abuse.  

NURSERY ADMISSIONS: If you haven’t already done so, please register your 

child for nursery, forms are available from the school office. 

ROBINWOOD REIMNDER:  Year 4 are off to Robinwood on Monday 15 October, 

full cost of trip should be paid prior to this. 

SCHOOL DIARY ON THE WEBSITE: A reminder that the school calendar is 

available on the school website.  

PARENT APPOINTMENTS:  Times for parents meetings have now been given 

out, if you still require an appointment please speak to the school office. 

CAR PARK: A reminder that the car park is only to be used outside the hours of 

8:30am and 4:00pm. It is becoming increasing difficult for staff to park in the 

mornings. If you are dropping your child off at 8am to access breakfast club 

please park in a position that does not block the parking bays.  

SCOOTERS AND BIKES: are not to be ridden  on the yard  before and after 

school. Please be responsible and respectful of everyone else.  We hope to have 

a new shelter before Christmas and in a better position for the children to access.  

HARVEST FESTIVAL:  We will be celebrating harvest festival week beginning 22 

October when we will be collecting for the Wansbeck Food Bank and local 

residents.  Further details to follow. 
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